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MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker on today is 

Karen Haase, 
Senior Organ Donations Specialist 

at the Washington Regional 
Transplant Community.  

The title of her presentation is 

Flicker of Hope.

May 24, 2011                                                             David Coyle

Last Meeting
Our very own President Elect Cherry Baumbusch.   
shared information about the new McLean Rotary 
Club Assembly.

Cherry  provided a summary of the new McLean 
Rotary Club Leadership Structure and Board 
Transition for Rotary FY 2011-12.  Rotary International 
has developed a new club leadership plan, which it 
is strongly encouraging all clubs to adopt for the next 
Rotary Year.  Cherry presented how the 2011-12 Board 
will compare our new club committee structure 
with the existing club structure in a powerpoint 
presentation. 

 Announcements:

THANK YOU to all Rotarians that contributed:
	 Matt Howard, Ed Holman, Bob Rosenbaum, 
	 David Coyle, Glen Yarborough, Tamara Mitchell, 
	 Mike DeRose, Mike Holleran, Bob Hahne, 
	 Richard Neldon, Todd Dempsey, Debbie Jackson,
	 Tom and Ling Mangan, Clarissa Villondo, 

Paul Sawtell, Ed Shahin, Jan Auerbach 
and Interact from McLean and Langley.

	
• 	 June 11 – Stop Hunger Now.  We are looking for at 		
	 least 25 volunteers and $3000 in donations.  

•	 July 7 - Officer/Board Induction Ceremony.

Rotary Information Corner
A: (Answer to last week’s question). GUESS THE 
ROTARIAN WHO.....attended a Rod Stewart concert with 
a friend. They were positioned right up front next to the 
stage when... they picked up and lost two “hot” girls in 
the blink of an eye......that sly fox, Paul Sawtell.                                

Q: GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHO............became the 
first one to buy a doughnut in Chile.......  (The answer to
this question will appear in next week’s bulletin).              

•	 May 31, 2011
	 FFX Supervisor John Foust  - “TBA”

Happy Talk
Everyone was Happy!

Every Rotarian, 
Every Year

Every club is critical to making a difference As 
of May 18, 2011, 289 clubs worldwide have yet to 
contribute to the Annual Programs Fund. If each of 
those clubs give US$1,000, over $11 million more 
would be available to help prevent disease, increase 
access to clean water, reduce child mortality, ensure 
education, and develop vocational opportunities.
 
Between 1 July 2010 and 1 May 2011, the Foundation 
received 1,912 Matching Grant and District Simplified 
Grant applications for humanitarian projects on five 
continents. The grants, which totaled $51,385,906, 
would not have been possible without your 
contributions to the Annual Programs Fund. 

For more information please check the Rotary 
Foundation newsletter, “Every Rotarian, Every Year.”  
Jan has emailed the club the link for easier access.

McLean Day Success!
Our Net Profit: $2,003.00


